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February 15, 2022 
 
 
Representative Frank Hornstein 
545 State Office Building 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
 
Subject: Federal Funding Report Requirement: Replacement Service Providers 
 
 
Dear Honorable Representative Hornstein, 
 
This letter provides the reporting for all expenditures of federal funds by replacement service providers, 
as required per 2021 MN Session Laws, Chapter 5, Article 4, Section 129.  Plymouth Metrolink transit 
service requested CARES Act and CRRSAA Funds from the Metropolitan Council and subsequently 
received an allocation of $1,188,885 of CARES Act funds and   $975,735 of CRRSAA funds.  These funds 
were used on transit operating expenses including fuel, vehicle maintenance, and operation services.  
Please see attached documentation of these expenses.  
 
If you have any questions about this letter or the attached documentation of expenses, please do not 
hesitate to contact MetroLink CEO, Chris LaBounty, at clabounty@plymouthmn.gov or 763.509.5541.  
 

 
Regards, 

Nur Kasin 
Nur Kasin 
Plymouth Metrolink Transit Administrator  
 
cc:  Dave Callister, City Manager 
 Chris LaBounty, Deputy Public Works Director/City Engineer 
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